
 

 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

   

 
30th July 2022 
 
To, 

BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroz Jeejheebhoy Towers 
Dallal Street,  
Mumbai – 400001 
Scrip: 539447 

 

 
Dear Sir,  
 
Subject: Clarification on Price Movement  
Ref : Your e-mail dated 29/07/2022 
 
This is with reference to the captioned subject, we would like to inform that our Company has been 
complying with the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015 (Listing 
Regulations) and have made all necessary disclosures to the Stock Exchanges within stipulated 
timeline.  
 
There is no undisclosed price sensitive information or any impending announcement / corporate action 
which needs to be informed to the Exchanges at this point of time and as per our understanding the 
movement in share price is purely market driven and owing to the market conditions.  
 
Also, we would like to reiterate that, in the event there is any development which requires disclosure 
under Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations, we will make the same in accordance with the 
regulatory requirements. 
 
We request you to kindly take the above on record.  
  
Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully,  
For BEARDSELL LIMITED  
 
 
 
 
KANHU CHARAN SAHU  
Company Secretary 

 


